
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of March 9, 2009 Meeting 
 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:09 PM by Lee D’Amico at the Fowler Memorial Building. 
 
Minutes of February 9, 2009 meeting were read and accepted.  
 
Communications:  Lee spoke with Toni Weeks about insurance issue, and is waiting to   
hear back about setting up meeting.  Lee also spoke with Kelly from Public Works about 
the keys for Wayne Carson.   
 
Request of Use:  Eastern Packard Club requested to use the building, but until meeting                   
with city about insurance we can not accept any requests for use. 
                             
                           Milford Volunteers requested an extension to their Tuesday rehearsal 
time from 6-8:30PM to 5-8:30PM. Motion was made by John D’Amico to accept 2nd by 
Greg Smith, accepted.  
 
                             National Federation of the Blind requested use for March 29th and was 
accepted.  They have the proper insurance. 
 
Old Business:  Insurance issues still a problem. Greg offered to help Lee with the 
process, and will attend the Board of Alderman meeting with concerns.  We can still not 
answer any questions, and can not accept any use of building requests until this gets all 
straightened out.  Air conditioner still has no power, roof is still not fixed, downstairs 
door is still not fixed, and front door is still broken. 
 
New Business:  A motion was made by Greg Smith that any group that is an authorized 
resident of the Fowler Memorial Building can have use of the building anytime that is 
needed as long as it is not already in use by another group, 2nd by John D’Amcio, 
accepted.  Letter was written to Public Works thanking them for all they do. 
 
Motion made to adjourn by Bill Donahue at 8:10PM , 2nd by John D’Amico, accepted.                             
                                
Submitted, 
 
 
Pattie Deer 
Secretary 


